
CITY COUNCIL WORK SESSION 
 

Presentation from Tom Carroll Re: Scrap Metal at the Port Terminal 
 
October 3, 2005 – 6:30 p.m.            Conference Room A 
 
City Council Present: Mayor Sirrell, Assistant Mayor Grasso, Councilors Ferrini, Marchand, 
Pantelakos, Hynes, Raynolds, Whitehouse and St. Laurent 
 
Staff Present: John P. Bohenko, City Manager; Andrew Purgiel, Auditor; Michael Magnant, 
Police Chief, Dianne Kirby, Deputy City Clerk and Kelli L. Barnaby, City Clerk 
 
Mayor Sirrell called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
City Manager Bohenko said that Mr. Carroll is here this evening to present a video of the scrap 
metal operations at the Port to the City Council. 
 
Mr. Carroll thanked the City Council for allowing him this opportunity to show his video of the 
scrap metal operations at the Port.  He said he felt it was important for the City Council to view 
the operations at the Port and see that the debris is not staying in the Port and ending up on 
the streets.  He advised the City Council of the hazards of the debris leaving the Port and 
entering the streets as well as the rust dust going into the atmosphere. 
 
The City Council viewed the video as presented by Mr. Carroll. 
 
Councilor Whitehouse asked when the video was filmed.  Mr. Carroll advised Councilor 
Whitehouse that the video was taken on July 21, 2005. 
 
At 6:55 p.m., Mayor Sirrell closed the meeting. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
 
Kelli L. Barnaby, CMC 
City Clerk 


